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5th July 2018 
 

Broadstone Hall Primary School 
Cricket COUNTY FINALS @ Warrington Cricket Club 

Friday 13th July 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child has been invited to the COUNTY FINALS representing Broadstone Hall Primary School 
being held on Friday 13th July 2018 @ Warrington Cricket Club, Walton Lea Road, Walton, 
Warrington, WA4 6SJ. 
 
The children will need to be in school at 8.35am ready to leave at 8.45 SHARP, travelling via 
minibus with the teachers.  
 
This is a full day event so your child will need: 
 

 P.E kit & trainers. 

 It is a FULL day event, so they will need a packed lunch in a disposable bag, drinks & snacks 
to last the whole day. 

 
Your child will be ready for collection from school at approximately 16.15pm, traffic 
dependent. 
 
All we are asking for is a £10.00 contribution towards the cost of the transport, at your earliest 
convenience - and we will subsidize the remaining amount from the PE budget.   
 
Parents are welcome to come along and support your child.  
 
If you wish to volunteer as a parent helper there will be LIMITED spaces available on our 
coach – however, you will need to stay with the group for the duration of the event.  
 
Please book your place on the coach via ParentPay as a separate payment. 
 
Please be aware pupils taking part are likely to be photographed and filmed.  
 
If there are any new medical conditions the school are not already aware of please inform the School 
office. If your child cannot attend, please inform the office immediately. 
 
Thanks in advance for your help. 
 
 
Mr. McAlpine 
P.E. Co-ordinator 


